

Richard Aylard CVO Sustainability Director Thames Water Councillor Sally Povolotsky
Cabinet Member for Climate Emergency and
Environment

Sally.Povolotsky@whitehorsedc.gov.uk

Via email: Richard.aylard@thameswater.co.uk

Tel: 01235 422422 Abbey House Abbey Close Abingdon OX14 3JE

18 November 2022

Dear Richard

Thank you for your reply on 4 November 2022. We are looking forward to confirming our requested meeting with you and your colleagues on 29 November.

Could we possibly get weekly updates on the Farmoor Reservoir conditions / storage please? Or at least how do we find this information on a regular basis?

With regards to the Temporary Drought Permit applied for, we haven't been notified / seen any notification that this has been approved? Can you please clarify?

And finally, I understand from a 3rd party that the WRMP24 has been delayed due to some details / confirmations with the EA? Would it be possible to ensure that as cabinet member for Climate Emergency & Environment and Technical Services I am also notified of such delays and shifts in timelines? We have had previous concerns about lack of communications with Thames Water on consultations, and would appreciate the information, ideally by email. Can you confirm about the stakeholder event on 28 November, as again, I, for one, haven't had an invitation and would appreciate more details?

Yours sincerely

Councillor Sally Povolotsky

Cabinet Member for Climate Emergency and Environment

